
Newsletter July 2024 

 

We flew the Section flag at the Hurworth Vintage vehicle show in May to 
witness a large display of vehicles.  

Sad to report that Ged Watson has died. He supported events for several 
years including assisting breakdown crew on the Beamish trial. 

 29 entrants took part in the 47th Quaker Run, - from a new venue at Baydale 
Beck with lunch at sunny Reeth. Thanks to spectators and entrants some of 
whom travelled considerable distances. This was preceded by a Saturday ride 
into Weardale enjoyed by 16 riders. 

 Many travelled to the Hesket Newmarket weekend. 

Continuing with the June events 

Saturday afternoon 15th June- ride and concours, from Chequers PH., Dalton 
on Tees, details from Dave Headon.  

Thursday evening 20th June, Mike Roberts organising a visit to the Air 
Ambulance at Urlay Nook as part of the organisation’s open nights.  

The busy month of June continues with a visit to the bike show at Tees 
Cottage pumping station Sunday 23rd. Nigel Clark is organising the Evening 
Excursion Thursday 27th. 

July: Sunset Run Monday 8th, Chairman’s Run from Bishopton to 
Kirbymoorside 14th, Darlington Town Centre motorcycle show 20th, please 
join us to make a worthy Section display. 

On Saturday August 3rd the Saunter and BBQ organised by Viv and Sue 
Tubby, please contact him well in advance to obtain a ticket. 

 

Entry forms and information for these events on section website. 
 

 

 

 


